
A pro-life bulletin insert for churches across West Virginia

“...‘Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these 
brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.’” -- Matthew 25:40

Governor Tomblin’s signature is 
the last step in making West Virginia 

the 11th state to protect unborn babies 
who can feel pain!

West Virginia’s Unborn 
Babies are in the Governor’s Hands

The Pain-Capable Unborn Child 
Protection Act (HB 4588) passed in 
the West Virginia Senate by a vote of 
29-5. The House concurred 83-15.
	
The Pain-Capable Unborn Child 
Protection Act will protect West 
Virginia’s unborn babies who can feel 
pain from being aborted, by asserting 
a compelling state interest in their lives.
	
Substantial scientific research 
demonstrates that unborn babies 
can feel pain beginning by at least 20 
weeks after conception. West Virginia 
can now join the many other states 
which legally protect pain-capable 
unborn babies. 

Governor Tomblin just needs to sign 
the bill into law, but he needs to hear 
from pro-life West Virginians like you! 

Call Governor Tomblin at 
304-558-2000 

Ask him to:
 

Protect innocent unborn babies 
by signing the Pain-Capable 
Unborn Child Protection Act 

(HB 4588) into law.

Email the Governor using this web 
form address on the internet:

http://www.governor.wv.gov/Pages/
SubmitaCommenttotheGovernor.aspx

CALL OR EMAIL 
THE GOVERNOR TODAY!!!

West Virginians for Life – 25 Canyon Road, Morgantown, WV – 304-594-9845 – wvforlife@labs.net – wvforlife.org
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